
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

The City of Lawrence Fire Department Pension Board will meet for a special meeting on 

Monday, March 30, 2020, at 9:15 am at the Lawrence Government Center Building, Fire 

Administration Office, 9001 E. 59th Street, Suite 203, Lawrence, Indiana 46216.  The public is 

invited to attend.  The Pension Board may impose reasonable restrictions on the number of 

attendees to control audience density in consideration of the existing COVID-19 national 

emergency.  If the public wishes to submit remote comments, please email them to 

smeyer@cityoflawrence.org. 
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